
 

John Hensby Bursary Application 
 

The John Hensby Memorial Bursary was established in 2012. John also known as ‘Miner John’ to 

many of his friends was a former coal miner from Lancashire. Like many at SHARP he trained up 

through the BERT course before coming a member of the supervision team. John is warmly 

remembered for his commitment to education and his wish to make archaeology accessible to 

everyone, and therefore this Bursary was created to fulfil this aim. 

 

The John Hensby Bursary subsidises two places on the excavation or one full course place annually 

and is aimed towards people who would not otherwise have the opportunity to excavate for 

financial reasons. The deadline is the 30th March 2023, please send a completed form to 

bookings@SHARP.org.uk. Applicants will be informed of the decision as soon as possible afterwards. 

 

Name  

Week   

Volunteer ⃝ Course 

Tell us a little about yourself 

 

Why do you wish to apply 

 

What impact may this have on you 
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